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June 20, 2019 
 

 

Greg Down, Chair 

Public Library InterLINK  

Unit #158-5489 Byrne Road 

Burnaby BC V5J 3J1 

 

Dear Mr. Down, 

 

The Vancouver Public Library Board received your letter of 13 June 2019, which accompanied 

VPL’s compensation as the regional resource provider and for net provision of library services 

to members of other InterLINK libraries in 2018. The VPL Board requested that I convey to 

you and the InterLINK Board their appreciation for this recognition of the regional role played 

by Vancouver’s Central Library. Please note that 1,936,769 people visited Central Library and 

15% of non-Vancouver residents borrowed material from VPL in 2018. 

 
VPL remains committed to regional library collaboration and to InterLINK as a crucial agency 

in fostering this collaboration. 

 
Thanks to you and your Board for your ongoing work on behalf of the Federation and its 

members. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
     

John Schaub  Christina de Castell 
Chair, VPL Board  Chief Librarian 

 
 


